
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 30
th

 November 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Year 1 children will be doing a food tasting experiment within the first few days of the new term in January to start 

off our new learning topic of ‘Food Glorious Food!’ In this topic we will be looking at different foods and where they 

come from around the world, so this food experiment will be a good way for them to taste different flavours and start 

them thinking about where they come from.  

This will be a fun experiment and anything the children don’t want to try, they will not be forced to, however to get the 

most out of their experience, trying everything is encouraged.  If there are any foods your child is allergic to and you 

have not made us aware of, please inform the office prior to this experiment.  

If you have any questions, please see one of the Year 1 team.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Butler    Mrs Fenwick   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 1 Class Teacher  Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher  

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 
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